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New Dr. serving Nemaha County Hospital 
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County Hospital in Auburn has announced that Dr.
Clayton Damme is joining the staff of physicians.

Dr. Damme received his undergraduate degree from Nebraska Wesleyan
University and his medical degree at the University of Nebraska Medical Center,
graduating with distinction. He completed his residency in anesthesiology and a
fellowship in chronic pain medicine at UNMC.

Damme is committed to helping patients relieve chronic pain without invasive
procedures.

Dr. Damme will see patients, with a doctor's referral on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays
of the month.
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